
Uffington CE Primary School Council 

Dear Parents and Children 

We are writing to ask for your support for the Samaritan’s 

Purse Christmas Shoebox Appeal. 

We are hoping to collect shoeboxes of presents for children 

who are not as fortunate as us.  

If you would like to take part, please bring your shoebox to 

school by Wednesday 15th November. Please remember to 

include a £5 donation towards the cost of shipping. 

Further information about packing a shoebox can be found 

by visiting https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk 

Thank you for your help 

The School Council 

 

P.S. We will be selling poppies on the 

playground before and after school 

throughout next week – please support us! 

 

 

 

 

 


